Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: Addendum A223/21 letter number 14 of support for the proposed deck on 150 Gesher cres
Maple.

—————————— Forwarded message ---------
From: Ada Leung <

Date: Wed., Nov. 17, 2021, 10:31 a.m.

Subject: Deck Construction Approval and Acknowledgement

To: <

Hi Mira,

Please see below our acknowledgement and approval of your deck construction.
To whom it may concern,

This is to acknowledge that the deck construction at 150 Gesher Crescent is acceptable to us. We do not have concerns
about such construction and its appearance.

Regards,
Jason & Ada
175 Gesher Crescent’



